

Dear Parents,

Unfortunately the company APFS who were producing the Schools Christmas Cards have had continued and unresolved problems with their online shop, meaning we have been unable to place orders. We are very disappointed with the service provided by APFA.

As we now have very tight deadlines and want to ensure we have the cards are produced and returned before we break up, we have made the decision to change companies.

A local printer's, IMPRINT have kindly agreed to step in at this late stage and manage the printing of the children's Christmas designs. They will produce packs of 10 cards (approx 5x10cm) with envelopes for £5 and any additional packs will be £4.

The front of the card will be a copy of your child's original artwork, the back will be printed with your child's name, age and the school name and the greeting inside will read 'Merry Christmas'.

If you would like to place an order, please complete the order form and return it to school with payment either cash or cheque. (Cheques made payable to Harden Primary School) If you have more than one child, complete a separate form for each.

Please ensure each order form is placed in an envelope, with your child's name and class on, along with the payment. All orders need to be returned to school by Thursday 10th November at the latest.

Thank you
Harden PTFA

Please complete your child's details clearly, as this information will be used by the printers on the back of the card.

Name	
Age	

	Number of Packs Required	Cost
Pack of 10 cards with envelopes @ £5		
Additional Packs of 10 cards with envelopes @ £4		
Total Cost		

Tel: 01535 273847 Fax: 01535 272616 e-Mail: office@hardenbradfordsch.uk Web: www.hardenbradfordsch.uk Head: Mrs Kirsty Hutchinson









